
 

 

Dear Parents,  

How time flies! We are already two thirds of the way through the school year! It’s been 
a very busy time in school with our Easter Play and assemblies being rehearsed and      

performed, as well as theatre companies coming into 
school to work directly with different year groups.  

We have all felt an amazing buzz to once again welcome 
parents through the doors after nearly 2 years! How 
pleasing it is to see parents being able to watch the 
wonderful performances of our talented pupils. It   
certainly brings to the forefront the importance of 
connection.  

We are continuing to run our ELSA (Emotional Literacy 
Support) sessions. Mrs Lammas and Mrs Roberts will be 
starting some new groups after Easter and we hope to 
be able to accommodate all the children who have been 
waiting to start. Thank you for your patience.  

Wishing you all a Happy, Holy and Safe Easter  

Ms Wilson and the Wellbeing Team 

Caring for Your Child’s Mental Health  

There are 5 steps to problem-solving. Try and encourage your child to use these steps to try 
and find a solution for themselves when they are faced with a problem to solve. 

 •      Identify the problem (being able to state the problem out loud can make a big differ-
ence)  

 Brainstorm possible ways to solve the problem – try and develop at least 4 or 5.  

 Identify the pros and cons of each solution.  

 Pick a solution to try.  

 Test it out.  

It is  very tempting as a parent to try and resolve our child’s problems for them, especially if 
they are very upset. However, if we don’t allow them the opportunity to develop these skills 
for themselves we are not truly preparing them for life.  



 

 

Self Care  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It can be really tricky sometimes when we are trying to figure out a solution to the 

many problems or situations we find ourselves faced with during our journey through 

life.     Sometimes even trying to think in a straight line can be a challenge – never 

mind trying to come up with a way to resolve an issue we may be dealing with! Try the 

following to help   improve your concentration – it might even help you to clear your 

mind and find an answer…  

 

1. Take a short walk and feel the bottom of your feet as your steps connect to the 
ground.  

 2.  Notice five things around you that can be seen.  

 3.  Listen to four sounds you can identify.  

 4.  Touch three different objects, feeling the shapes and textures.  

 5.  Identify two different smells.  

 6.   Lastly, stop and take one deep, relaxed breath  



 

 

Our Outside Space for Groups  

(Still to be officially named) 

 

It’s been a long time in the making but most of the furniture and resources that we 

ordered for our new ‘cabin’ outside space, are finally here. The table took a stagger-

ing 9 months to arrive from the initial order last July! We are so pleased with how 

welcoming the space feels for the children. Our ELSA sessions take place in there as 

well lunchtime story sessions for the infants, small group interventions, counselling 

from BCCS and a Children’s Therapeutic Wellbeing Practitioner. The ’cabin’ also acts 

as a calm space to help children regulate emotions. We have had some lovely ideas 

from the children for naming this space.  

 

 

I can now confirm that the official name will be  

 

THE LEARNING LODGE  

 

Jointly named by Olivia Smith, who left last year and Lucy Fitzgerald 
from 1D.   



 

 

CAMHS recommended resources available for Parents 



 

 


